
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 11:50 AM
To: Erika Kellerhals

i dont want to apply for a permit yet. t=ey will want to inspect etc. . I think we should j=st ask to continue to be able to deliver hurricane relief supplies. =nd remove debris. we are not building anything at all on gsj. =ebris in includes boats crashed on the beach, ◆=A0 metal roofs. etc.

--

conversation-id 22594 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1511956215 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 6 remote-id 772906